Sent: 12/03/2019 9:49:34 AM
Subject: Mod2019-DA367/2010

We would like to object to this DA on the ground that the development will significantly block our light.
There are no other residential properties in Victoria Parade that are more than five stories. This
development is directly opposite our ground floor flat and will significantly affect our light and amenity.
The development should be restricted to no more than five stories in keeping with the rest of the

street.

Best regards,

Clive Williams and Ruth Jackson
3/29 Victoria Parade

Manly NSW 2095



